
 

 
5th November 2021  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Wednesday 10th November we are running a EYFS parent Workshop at 2.30pm.    We are 
inviting parents and carers into the EYFS classroom to see how the children are taught phonics 
and mathematics.  This workshop will be run by Mrs Jackson and you are all welcome to 
attend.  
 
Please note that however, we do not have facilities for younger siblings and would appreciate if 
they were cared for elsewhere.  
 
Please let us know if you will be coming by emailing bursar@sabden.lancs.sch.uk so that we 
can make the necessary arrangements.  
 
Many thanks and hopefully we will see many of you on Wednesday.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Mrs Elizabeth Maskell 
Headteacher 
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